S. Lake Tahoe starting
Citizens Academy

South Lake Tahoe is accepting applications for the spring
Citizens Academy.

The academy will be on Wednesdays from 5:30-8pm from April 9-
May 21.

The Citizens Academy is a free, seven session interactive
course designed to provide residents with an in-depth look
into municipal government, as well as, information about the
services and programs of the city.

To enroll, complete this application by March 21 at 4pm.
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